
   
   

 
 
                   

                                                                   Agenda Memo 
                     

CITY HALL - ONE FRANK H. OGAWA PLAZA, 2ND FLOOR - OAKLAND - CALIFORNIA - 94612 
  

FROM:  
 

DAN KALB           (510) 238-7001 
Councilmember (District 1)                                  E-mail: dkalb@oaklandca.gov  
 

CARROLL FIFE            (510) 238-7003 
Councilmember (District 3)                         E-mail: cfife@oaklandca.gov 
 
 
TO:  Oakland City Councilmembers and Members of the Public    
                                                         

SUBJECT:   RESOLUTION IN SUPPORT OF HIGH QUALITY, EQUITABLE HEALTH CARE 
SERVICES AT UCSF CHILDREN’S HOSPITAL OAKLAND 
  

DATE:   January 18, 2022 
 

       
Colleagues	on	the	City	Council	and	Members	of	the	Public,		
	
Children’s	Hospital	Oakland	is	a	critically	important	medical	care	institution	that	has	
served	Oakland	and	East	Bay	children	and	families	for	over	100	years.	Several	years	ago,	
Children’s	Hospital	Oakland	affiliated	with	UCSF	to	form	UCSF	Benioff	Children’s	Hospital	
Oakland.	This	affiliation	has	presented	both	challenges	and	opportunities	for	the	
continuation	of	high-quality	medical	care	at	this	institution.		
	
We	are	filing	the	attached	Resolution	supporting	the	importance	of	and	need	for	providing	
high-quality	health	care	services	at	UCSF	Children’s	Hospital	Oakland	for	Oakland	and	East	
Bay	families.		
	
Thank	you	for	your	consideration.	
 

Respectfully submitted,  
 

  
 
 Councilmember Dan Kalb 
 
 

  
 
 Councilmember Carroll Fife 


